
 
Rush County Schools is excited to announce that Preschool Registration for the 2019-2020 school 

year in now open.  We are also excited to announce that there will not be a monthly fee for the 

2019-2020 school year.  There will only be a one-time $50 registration fee.  We believe that 

preschool is an important part of a student’s educational career.  The goal of this program is to 

provide the foundational skills for reading and math readiness, as well as fine and gross motor skills, 

teamwork, and confidence in a school setting. 
 

 Rush County Schools’ preschool program is located at Rushville Elementary School West. 

 The preschool program will follow the Rush County Schools’ calendar. 

 Students who will be 3 years old by August 1st will attend either AM or PM on Tuesdays and 

Thursdays. 

 Students who will be 4 years old by August 1st will attend either AM or PM on Mondays, Wednesdays, 

and Fridays. 

 AM session times will be from 8:05-11:05.  (Two-hour delay schedule 10:05-12:05) 

 PM session times will be from 12:05-3:05.  (Two-hour delay schedule 1:05-3:05) 

 Class assignments will be made on a “first come, first served” basis upon receipt of all registration 

information and the registration fee. 

 Consistent attendance is an expectation of the preschool program.  Continued absences may result in 

a student’s spot being filled by a student on the waiting list. 

 Parents of preschool students must provide his/her own transportation to and from school. 

 Parents will receive information on their child’s progress 2 times per school year. 

 Preschool students must be potty-trained by the beginning of the school year. 
 

Required Registration Information 

 Completed Application Packet – Click the Preliminary Registration form  

 Copy of Birth Certificate 

 Copy of Immunization Records 

 Copy of Any Applicable Custody Paperwork 

 Registration Fee of $50 
 

Please contact Melissa Leap, Director of Curriculum and Instruction at leapm@rushville.k12.in.us 

or (765)932-4186 if you have further questions. 

Parents of students interested in the preschool program for special needs students, please contact 

Kim Nicholson, Director of Differentiated Learning at nicholsonk@rushville.k12.in.us  or       

(765)932-2812. 
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